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Unipol Gruppo Finanziario presents its 

2010-2012 Sustainability Plan 
and 2009 Sustainability Report in Bari. 

 
 

‘The Keys to Smiles’ will subsequently be awarded to the 
Agesci Association’s ‘Narriamoci Corti’ (‘Our Short Stories’) project 

 
Wednesday, 9 June 2010, 4.30pm 

Villa Romanazzi Carducci - Via Giuseppe Capruzzi, 326 
 

 
Unipol Gruppo Finanziario will present its Sustainability Plan and Sustainability 
Report at 4.30pm on Wednesday, 9 June 2010 at the Villa Romanazzi Carducci in 
Bari. Participants in the debate will be the Vice Chairman of the Apulia Region 
Loredana Capone, Alderman for Finances in the Municipality of Bari Gianni 
Giannini, sociologist at the University of Bari Giuseppe Moro and the Chairman 
of Confconsumatori Apulia Antonio Pinto. The debate will be coordinated by 
Matteo Laterza, Financial Director at Unipol Gruppo Finanziario. The meeting 
will be opened by Carmelo Rollo, Chairman of LegaCoop Apulia. 
 
This event will provide UGF with the opportunity to give its partners and the 
entire community an account of its strategies, its objectives and the initiatives it 
has undertaken, as part of its corporate responsibility, contained in its 2010-
2012 Sustainability Plan, which will be presented along with its 2009 
Sustainability Report in order to provide a complete picture of the financial, 
social and environmental decisions made by the Group and at the same time to 
provide it with an opportunity to invite discussion and suggestions for 
improvement. 
 
This will be followed by the handing over of the Unipolis Foundation 'Keys to 
Smiles' grant. The project selected for the region of Apulia is ‘Narriamoci Corti’ 
(‘Our Short Stories’), put forward by the Italian Catholic guide and scout 
organisation Agesci Locorotondo I. The main aim of the project is to offer 
workshops culminating in children with particular integration problems and 
scouts of the same age working together to create a short film. 
 
We should be most grateful if you could publish this. 
 
Bari, 4 June 2010 
 
 

www.unipolgf.it 
 
For further information please contact Nino Colapinto on 348 9307963. 


